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October 30, 2014 
 
Mr. Tom Day 
Acting Executive Director 
Kansas Corporation Commission 
1500 SW Arrowhead Road 
Topeka, KS 66604 
 
 Re: Kansas City Power & Light Company 

Notice of Intent to File Application (Docket No. 15-KCPE-116-RTS) 
 
Dear Mr. Day: 
 
 Pursuant to K.A.R. 82-1-214, Kansas City Power & Light Company (“KCP&L”) hereby 
provides notice to the Commission of its intent to file a rate proceeding pursuant to the 
provisions of K.S.A. 66-117 and K.A.R. 82-1-231.  KCP&L anticipates that the filing of the 
application will occur on or before January 2, 2015 in compliance with the procedural schedule 
approved by the Commission in its Order Approving Joint Application issued September 9, 2014 
in Docket No. 15-GIME-025-MIS.  The case has already been docketed as Docket No. 15-
KCPE-116-RTS. 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact Darrin Ives at (816) 556-2522, Mary Turner at 
(816) 556-2874, or myself at the above-captioned number. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

      /s/ Robert J. Hack 
 
      Robert J. Hack 
      Counsel for KCP&L 
 
RJH/naw 
 
cc: Jeff McClanahan, Utilities Division 

David Springe, CURB 
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